
Atlanta, GA  Orlando, FL  

 
 
 
 
 
 

is pleased to announce that its client 
 

 

Hometown Cable Company, LLC 

 
has been awarded loan and grant monies from the U.S. Department of 

Agriculture through BIP Round 2 funding made available by the American 
Recovery and Reinvestment Act, totaling: 

 

$4,627,306 
 

The funding will allow Hometown Cable to provide countywide internet and 
broadband Wide Area Network (WWAN) to facilitate fixed and mobile broadband 
internet throughout Darke and Preble counties in Ohio. This network will enable 
broadband applications and services such as: residential and business internet, 

connection of remote sites, Wi-Fi, redundant broadband backup and mobile 
broadband to rural areas.   

 
Bodamer Consulting was strategically instrumental in the preparation of the 
business case, pro-forma financial model and ARRA Application in support of 

Hometown Cable’s Business Plan. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 

Albert Bodamer, Principal 
Bodamer Consulting, LLC 

770.649.6756 
albert@bodamer.com 
www.bodamer.com 
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